
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

 
COLORADO TECH CENTER METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

MAY 10, 2024 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Colorado Tech Center 

Metropolitan District, Boulder County, Colorado, has determined to cancel the regular meeting 

on May 22, 2024 at 3:00 p.m., MS Teams meeting. 

 
 This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 
 

COLORADO TECH CENTER 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

    BOULDER COUNTY, COLORADO 
 
 
    By:   /s/ Andrew Freeman 
     President 

 
 


